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Letter from the President of the European Academy of Science and Art 
 

 

 

 

Prof. Dr .Dr. h. c. Felix Unger 
 
 
 

 

The European Academy of Sciences and Arts congratulates Dr. Artur Pawłowski for his initiative 

establishing this outstanding journal on Sustainable Development. We appreciate very much this approach on 

Sustainability.  

Sustainability is not only the doing in our materialistic matters, it is also what we are thinking. Words 

can be sustainable too.  Here I am thinking on the wonderful eternal words in our gospel. But the problems what 

are going to be addressed in a broad scale are  as sustainable developments, their concepts, sustainable 

capitalism, the effect on the green house and on the climate change as well as on the global warming. But 

furthermore it is very remarkable to reading papers on a sustainable society. Especially in Europe our society is 

in a drastic change lastly to the wonderful development of European Union. We have now a new mobility in our 

society which will also have an effect on our whole civilisation too.  

We are very grateful to Dr. Pawłowski, who has taken the burden of this initiative in creating an 

outstanding platform discussing different forms on Sustainability. This  topic which is so highly demanded to be 

discussed in an interdisciplinary trans-national approach, building bridges for mutual understanding, for mutual 

cooperation and to handle those challenges what we are facing due to our European civilisation daily.  

The European Academy congratulates Dr. Pawłowski. We all together from the European Academy 

have to support  him to launching this important journal of our European Academy of Sciences and Arts to 

become a recognized platform stimulating a broad discussion on sustainability on a European level. 

 

 

 

 


